
David Rivera

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Harold Smith < Harold @smithmoorearchitects.com >

Wednesday, May 25, 2022 B:07 AM
Kelly Churney
Emily Lyn; Benjamin Sachs; Nedim Soylemez

FW: 124 Cocoanut Row Letter of Support

Hi, Kelly:

Please see Christian and Ann-Britt Angle's letter of support below for the 124 Cocoanut Row project.

Best,

Harold Smith
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From: Ann-Britt Angle <annbritt@anglerea lestate.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 24,2022 9:42 AM

To: Ha rold Sm ith < Ha rold @sm ithmoorea rchitects.com>

Cc: Christian J Angle <cjangle@anglerealestate.com>

Subject: Re: 124 Cocoanut Row Letter of Support

Dear Harold,

Thank you so much for sending along the revised plans. The set back created with the

additional landscaping on the terrace as well as the entire roof being covered with

artificial turf will help with privacy and noise. We also notice the additional landscaping

along the north property line. As long as all this will be installed and maintained we

don't see any objections and are in support of your project.

Thank you,

Christian and Ann-Britt Angle

This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionall


